
Office of the Registrar-General 
GPO Box 1354 Adelaide  
South Australia 5001 
https://www.agd.sa.gov.au/planning/registrar
-general 

T: (08) 8423 5000 
E: customersupport@landservices.com.au 

Subscribe online to receive news 
from Land Services via email. 

Unsubscribe from our email list 

Customer Information 

Bulletin 
18 March 2022 Issue 372 

ORG Web Presence Has Moved 

The web presence of the Office of the Registrar-General (ORG) has today moved from the website of the 
Department of Infrastructure and Transport to the Attorney-General’s Department website. 

Resources available on the ORG website include information about the history of land titling, the evolution 
to eConveyancing, contractual management, fees and charges, and requirements for government data 
requests. 

The new website is on a more mobile friendly platform, is easier to navigate and offers improved 
accessibility. 

Please note if you have any bookmarks to our resources or references in your documentation or website 
you may now encounter broken links. Please update your bookmarks and other materials accordingly. 

Jenny Cottnam 
RGISTRAR-GENERAL 
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